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To preserve the 
public, accessible and 
quality health system 

From January 30 to 
February 13, in all regions of 
Québec, members of the 
Secrétariat intersyndical des 
services publics (SISP) 
massively distributed flyers 
designed to promote a public, 
accessible and quality health 
system. 

SLAPP: presentation of an opinion by the
SISP 
Strategic lawsuits against public participation, commonly known
as SLAPPs are a real threat to democracy since they create a
imbalance. To highlight the urgency of government action on this
issue, the SISP sent an opinion on February 1 to the Quebec
commission on SLAPPs, the Commission des institutions sur les
poursuites stratégiques contre la mobilisation publique. The
government must intervene to protect freedom of opinion and
expression, the right of petition and access to justice. 

“Monsieur Charest, are you ill?” 

On the right, Nancy Michaud, 
grievance agent, SPSIC de Chicoutimi. 

The Federation invites you to
view the video “Monsieur
Charest, êtes-vous malade?”
available on YouTube. In a little
more than four minutes, this
video highlights certain
realities which the Jean
Charest’s Liberal government
has worked to conceal from
public debate, given its views
on the privatisation of the
health system. 
<http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4Irik57TLVI> 

Quebec  
mobilises for  
“La neige brûle” 

Coming event 

01.30 to 02.13 

SISP 

Distribution across 
Quebec of the flyer 
“Public heath care, 
I support it” 

On January 26, there were demonstrations
everywhere in Quebec against the
government policies which cutback on social
rights, maintain a climate of war and
contribute to destroy the environment.
Organised at the initiative of the World Social
Forum, this global day of action was a great
success. 

Photos : Valerian Mazataud 
Montreal, January 26, Global day of action for another  world. 


